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Dear Roots of Empathy Instructors,

As Roots of Empathy evolves nationally and internationally, we continue to refine and change our procedures in order to create more opportunities for sharing information about our Roots of Empathy programs. We find consistent joy in seeing students’ learning in the Roots of Empathy program come to life through their artwork, writing and photos*, which are invaluable to us for creating a national and international picture from the perspective of those children who participate in our Roots of Empathy programs. We utilize the artwork* created by students in the Roots of Empathy programs on an ongoing basis in presentations, promotional materials, reports, proposals etc. as they arise throughout the year.

As such, this year we will be continuing to provide opportunities for Instructors to submit artwork* to the Roots of Empathy International Office through our Mid-Year Permission Form and Artwork Collection. As you already know, the collection of permission forms along with the artwork* is essential to the Roots of Empathy program. 

ALL INSTRUCTORS:

It would be greatly appreciated if you could please take this opportunity to submit permission forms and artwork* collected in your Roots of Empathy classrooms from the start of your program up to the mid-year point by sending them to the address below by Feb 14th, 2014*. 

In order to ensure a smooth collection process, please complete and include the attached Mid-Year Artwork Submission Form with your package.
*Note: if you are a new Instructor and your Mid-Year Training date has been scheduled prior to February 14th 2014, please feel free to submit your permission forms and artwork* to your trainer at your Mid-Year Training.
Mail: 
Laura Brightwell 
Roots of Empathy
250 Ferrand Drive, Suite 800
Toronto, ON 

M3C 3G8

lbrightwell@rootsofempathy.org 
E-mail: If you have any immediate questions, please do not hesitate to contact us by replying to this 

e-mail. Thank you in advance for your continued commitment and dedication; Roots of Empathy could not have grown to be the program it is today without each and every one of you.

Sincerely,

Donna Letchford – Director of Curriculum

Roots of Empathy
* Herein, artwork, writing and photos will be referred to simply as artwork*.
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